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Heller Calls on Committee to Fully 

Fund DNA Assistance
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) again called on his House colleagues to fully fund the U.S. Department of Justice’s DNA analysis and capacity enhancement program at its authorized level of $151 million.  In a letter to the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Commerce, Justice, Science, and Related Agencies, Heller underscores the need to fully fund this important program.

“The tragic death of Brianna Denison earlier this year raised my constituents’ awareness of the need to fully fund this important program.  It is imperative that Congress give law enforcement the resources necessary to keep our communities safe.  Fully funding this program could help solve tens of thousands of cases nationwide and bring closure to families across our country,” said Heller.     
Nineteen-year-old Brianna Denison was abducted, strangled to death, and left in a vacant field in southeast Reno early this year.  DNA evidence identified Brianna’s murder as the work of a serial rapist linked to several other attacks in the Reno area.  In February, Heller called attention to Brianna’s story in the U.S. House of Representatives and received bipartisan support for this program in a letter cosigned by 26 of his House colleagues.     
“DNA analysis has proven to be an essential tool for solving many crimes.  It is important that our local law enforcement agencies have the necessary tools to fight crime in our communities.  I appreciate my House colleagues joining my efforts to fund this program,” added Heller.    

The letter Congressman Heller sent to the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Commerce, Justice, Science, and Related Agencies has been included with this release.
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